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HB 3075 is a continuation of the assault of the 2nd amendment rights of the people of 

Oregon. This poorly written, absolute abomination of a bill will do nothing more than 

penalize law-abiding citizens and restrict peoples ability to defend themselves, their 

families, and their communities. Like 114, this should be thrown in the trash where it 

belongs.  


